
 

 

 

 

    

 SUBCOMMITTEE FIELD HEARING NOTICE  
 

April 1, 2025 
 

TO: Members, Committee on Oversight and Government Reform  
FROM: James Comer, Chairman  
SUBJECT: Subcommittee on Delivering on Government Efficiency field hearing titled “Federal 
Foreclosure: Reducing the Federal Real Estate Portfolio” 

___________________________________________________________________________  
  

 On Tuesday, April 8, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. ET, the Subcommittee on Delivering on 
Government Efficiency will hold a field hearing titled “Federal Foreclosure: Reducing the 
Federal Real Estate Portfolio.” The hearing will convene in the Wilbur J. Cohen Federal 
Building Auditorium at 330 Independence Avenue SW, Washington, DC 20237 (entrance to 
the building is on C Street). 

 

 Please note that members of the public who wish to attend will be subject to security 
screening measures and will be required to present a valid U.S. driver’s license or passport. 
Additionally, public attendees will be escorted through the building.  

 

If any Members would like to submit documents, exhibits, or other materials into the 
hearing record, they may submit them through the Committee’s electronic repository at 
GOP.Oversight.Clerks@mail.house.gov.  Members are encouraged to submit such materials at 
least 24 hours prior to the hearing so they may be circulated to all Members prior to the hearing. 
Submitting such materials after this period, or during the hearing, may delay both their 
distribution to other Members and their approval for entering into the record.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact Committee staff at (202) 225-5074 or Mallory 

Cogar at Mallory.Cogar@mail.house.gov. 
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